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I urge you to oppose SB 74 which requires the Department of State Lands to “study” 

determinations of navigable on Oregon waterways.  The navigability issue has be 

around forever.  As ranchers and landowners with numerous waterways going 

through or adjacent to our property, we have grave concerns about the impacts of 

such a “study” on our land and the ever increasing regulatory regime that comes with 

such actions by state agencies.  Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this 

very important issue to natural resource industry landowners. 


